
 
 
 
 
 
December 26, 2022 
 
Via email 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
Attn: Amy Yeldell  
Re:  M 2012-050 – Acreage Reduction Request 
 
Dear Amy, 
 
We would like to withdraw the Acreage Reduction Request we submitted earlier this 
month for our Otter Creek site.  After talking about the current situation, we have 
decided to take a different approach once things play out a little further. Let me know if 
you any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Burkey 
 
 
Environmental / Resource Manger 
Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. 
  
 


